
Subject: Can we highlight your Chapter in the Global Giveback video?

ASHRAE Global Giveback week is fast approaching, scheduled for April 22-28, 2018. Does your chapter have any plans to participate in this event? All

ASHRAE Chapters are encouraged to have community-oriented volunteer events the week of April 22-28, 2018 that generate excitement at the local level.

Global Giveback is a chance to share the knowledge of members to improve the world around them.

It’s up to each Chapter to determine what impact they want their Giveback to have. It can be a large-scale sustainability project or something as simple as a

park clean-up event. Resources and tips are available at www.ashrae.org/globalgiveback.

If you have an event planned, share the details on social media channels (using #MyASHRAE), chapter websites, and newsle�ers to spread the word, and get interested

volunteers to sign up and help out.

A"er the event, please send me (Erin McGee, emcgee@ashrae.org) images and a brief recap of your project by May 11.  You can also upload photos or videos of your

Chapter’s Global Giveback event here: https://file.ac/8JdajvevbWs/ (when uploading files, be sure to name your files appropriately for your chapter so we know

who you are). If you submit your photos/video by May 11, your chapter will be included in the 2018 Global Giveback highlight video, which will premiere at the 2018

Annual Meeting in Houston, and also be available on Society social media channels, and ashrae.org. We’ll be sure to send you a link in July when it gets

posted.

Earn PAOE Points for Your Chapter’s Global Giveback!

The 2017-18 PAOE program offers 500 points for chapter sponsored sustainability project/event held with a non-profit organization.  In addition, 100 points are

offered for chapter sponsored community sustainability project publicity (outside of normal chapter promotion and including  print, audio, electronic media at

local, state, provincial, national or industry level) promoting the work of ASHRAE and/or the chapter. Points may be awarded at the DRC’s discretion.

And, don’t forget about Chapter Opportunity Funds! They may be used at the DRC’s discretion.

We all know how awesome ASHRAE is. Now let’s show the world!

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you!

Erin
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